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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Therese Kilpatrick <kilpatricktherese@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 11:20 AM
To: City Council
Subject: I live really close to Capitola

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am writing to urge the Council to move ahead with the rail trail being built on the non-coastal side, i.e. 
adjacent to Park Avenue so we can get a safe way to bike and walk in this part of town. 
I would use a route like this to go to classes at Cabrillo College, and to just enjoy riding my bike in a safe 
place, on a safe route. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Therese Kilpatrick 
 
 
--  
Therese Kilpatrick 
“Life is for the living. 
Death is for the dead. 
Let life be like music.  
And death a note unsaid.” 
― Langston Hughes, The Collected Poems 


